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Message from the Principal 
 

Dear members of the Bardia Public School 
community,  
 

Kindergarten Orientation – Our Kindergarten 
orientation program begins next Tuesday, 7th 
November and will run for three weeks from 9 – 
11am. We look forward to welcoming our new 
students and their families to our school. If you 
have a child starting Kindergarten in 2018 and have 
not already enrolled, please see the school office 
ASAP to collect enrolment forms. 
 
Car Park – Please take note of the parking changes 
about to take effect as mentioned in the letter sent 
home with all students last week. Please do not 
enter staff car parks at any time to drop off or 
collect students. Please use extreme care and 
caution when parking and escorting your children 
into and out of the school. 
 
Grandparents Day – This Thursday we welcome 
our grandparents and grandfriends to school to 
work with students and to join us at assembly. 
Classrooms will be open from 1pm and an assembly 
will be held at 2pm. Grandparents are welcome to 
stay and have recess with their grandchildren. We 
look forward to meeting many grandparents on this 
day. 
 

Applications for selective high school placement in 
Year 7 in 2019 opened on 10 October 2017 and 
close on 13 November 2017 at:   
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-
schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7.  

The Selective High School Placement Test is on 
Thursday, 15 March 2018 

 

 

 
 
NOVEMBER 
 
Thursday 2nd:   Grandparents Day from       1:00 pm 
Thursday 2nd:  Assembly – All Welcome     2:00pm 
Tuesday 7th:  Kindy Orientation  9:00am-11:00am 
Wednesday 8th:   School DISCO   4:30pm-6:30pm 
Tuesday 14th:  Kindy Orientation  9:00am-11:00am 
Thursday 16th:  Assembly – All Welcome      2:00pm 
Tuesday 21st:  Kindy Orientation    9:00am-11:00am 
Tuesday 21st:            Zone Presentation Night     6pm 
Friday 24th  School Spectacular Excursion 
 
DECEMBER 
 
Thursday 7th:  PRESENTATION DAY – All Welcome 
Monday 11th:   Year 6 Farewell 
Wednesday 13th:  Bardia’s Got Talent 
Thursday 14th:   Student reports sent home 
Thursday 14th  Years 3-6 Author Day 
Friday 15th:  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 
 

CANTEEN 
 

THE CANTEEN WILL BE CLOSED EVERY TUESDAY 
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 
We require extra volunteers to be on call.  If you 
are able to help, please contact the office and 
leave your details. 
 

UNIFORM  SHOP  IS OPEN  EVERY 

MONDAY MORNING 

 

FRIENDS OF BARDIA 

Friends of Bardia will meet on Tuesday 5th December at  

6pm in the library – All Welcome 

Fundraising provides your children laptops, tablets and 
air-conditioned classrooms! Your help is appreciated! 
 
 

Term 4 – Week 4 – 2017 

Disclaimer:   
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7


Do you have a child starting kindergarten at Bardia Public School in 2018? Now is 
the time to enrol your child! 

Please do not enter the small staff car park near the admin building to drop children off or 
to pick up students.  
 

Please remember that you must be here at 3.00pm each afternoon to collect your child. There is no afternoon 
supervision provided. If you are going to be late regularly you should enrol your child in our After School Care. If there is 
an emergency and you will be unavoidably late, please ring the school before 3.00pm and inform the office staff.  
 
 
Mr B. Moseley 
Principal 
 
  

 
 

PLEASE NOTE WE HAVE HAD SEVERAL 
INCIDENTS OF HEAD LICE.  THEY ARE 
PREVALENT AT THIS TIME OF YEAR. 

 
 

PLEASE BE VIGILENT WITH CHECKING YOUR CHILD’S HAIR 
EVERY DAY AND TREAT APPROPRIETLY. 

 

 

Children get a sense of pride when their parent 
helps at the school. 
 
One of our amazing parent helpers is moving 
interstate.  Melanie Harris has been embroidering 
our student uniforms this year. 
 
Without a parent volunteer we will be unable to 
continue this invaluable service.  It helps you …. 
no more lost clothing! 
 
It is very simple – the machine does it all.  You can 
choose a day that best suits you.  It takes about an 
hour on average – with some weeks nothing at all. 
 
Melanie is happy to train a few parents up so that it 
can be shared around. 
 

If you are happy to give it a try, come and see the office ladies. 
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Library News 
 
Hi everyone, 
As the year is rushing to an end, I am continually motivating students to bring their library bags. We have a 
class reward system. So if you have an opportunity to remind your child about their library bag look below for 
their class’s library day. 
 
Class Library Sessions 
 
All classes have library for 1 x 30 minutes session a week. Students can borrow at lunch time and I am 
available for parent and students borrowing at school pick up time. Here are the days for each class to bring 
their library bag and borrow. 
 
Monday- KA, 1/2S & 1/2L 
Tuesday- 1G & KK 
Wednesday- 5/6M, 2/3L, KM & K/1W 
Thursday- 5/6L, 4/5M, 3/4D & 3/4P 
 
Presentation Day Book Sale 7th December 
 
This year on presentation day we will be having a buy one get one free sale in the library through Scholastic 
Book Fairs. This will not be open to the children! Only parents and for presentation day only. 
So that the library also benefits from this sale, you take the first buy one, get one free and then your second 
buy one and get one free is donated to the library. 
When we did this sale a couple of years ago many parents found it was a great opportunity to do some 
Christmas shopping. 
 
Are you considering returning to work? 
 
Volunteering in the library or at the school is a wonderful way to gain experience and confidence when 
considering returning to the workforce after being at home with small children. In the library alone over the 
past 14 years 12 parents have successfully returned to employment in various settings from the experience 
they gained while volunteering. If you feel this may be right for you, come and have a chat with me. The times 
to help are completely up to you.  
 
 
Happy Reading  
 
Mrs Kathy Wyber 
Teacher Librarian  
 
 



  FROM THE OFFICE 

          
 
 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or 
small, students will receive a cool Dollarmites token. 
Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they 
can redeem them for a school banking reward item in 
recognition of their continued savings behaviour.  
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every 
deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per individual 
deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking 
program at Bardia Public School. 
 

School Banking 
 

Wednesday is school banking day and 
students should bring in their weekly 
deposit to the front office before 9:00 a.m. 

CRAFT SESSIONS 
We are running craft sessions during the lunch period.  If 
you have any craft items you could donate (e.g. wool, 
knitting needles, ribbon etc.) please hand in to the office. 

 
All donations welcome. 
We would like to give a huge thankyou to everyone who 
has already donated.  

 
Mrs. White – SLSO 

 

   LOST  
PROPERTY 

 
 
We have a number of uniform items in lost property with 
no names.  If your child has lost clothing that does not 
have their name on it but you feel you would recognise 
it, please go through the lost property (located in the 
canteen).  In the next few weeks any unclaimed items 
will be washed and sold as second hand items. 

Tissues              
URGENT! We have run out! 
 
It would be appreciated if families would pop a box of 
tissues into their shopping trolley next time you are 
shopping to build up our supply.  Boxes can be sent to the 
office. 
 
Thank you in anticipation.  
 
Office staff.  

 
 
 
 

HELP! 
 

HELP 
We need volunteers to help with the embroidery of 
the student uniforms.  No experience needed. Very 
simple, machine does it all.  Training available. 
 
If you are able to assist please notify the office. 

 

         Stewart House Bags 
 
 
 

Are you cleaning out your cupboards??  We are again 
collecting for Stewart House.  If you have any clothes 
or manchester that you no longer need, you may drop 
these off at the office by Thursday 2nd November,  
2017.   
 
Stewart House bags are available at the office. 
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BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
    

 

     
 

UNIFORM ORDER FORM 
 

Date:___________ 
 

 

     
 

Name:_____________________  Class_______ Phone:_________ 
 

 

     
 

ITEM PRICE SIZE QUANTITY AMOUNT 

Embroidered  
Student’s 
name 
included 

  
G= girls only      B = boys only     G/B = boys and girls 
 

 
      

 

Polo Shirts Blue/Yellow Stripe (G/B) 
 

       
Sizes 4,6,8,10,12,14y,16y $22.00        
Sizes 14s, 16m $25.00        
Royal Polar Fleece Jumper (G/B) 

 
      YES 

Sizes 4,6,8,10,12,14y,16y  $27.00        
Sizes 14s, 16m $30.00        
Bomber Jackets (G/B) 

 
      YES 

Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $35.00        
Dress Uniform (G) 

 
       

Sizes 2, 3, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $60.00        
Skorts (G) used for sport  

 
       

Sizes 4,6,8,10,12,14y,16y $18.00        
Blue Shorts Microfibre Style (B) 

 
       

Sizes 3,4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $15.00        
Blue Shorts Rugby Knit Style (B) 

 
       

Sizes 3, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $15.00        
Track Pants with Cuffs (B) 

 
       

Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $16.00        
Track Pants Straight Leg (B) 

 
       

Sizes 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $16.00        
Jazz Pants (G) worn during Term 2 and 3 only 
Please note that girls may wear navy blue tights with the 
dress in winter and NOT purchase the jazz pants  

 
      

 

Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $18.00        
Navy Tights (G)      
Sizes 4-6, 7-10, 11-14 $10.00     
School Hats (G/B) 

 
      YES 

Bucket Hat XS, S, M, L, XL $10.00        
Sports Uniform (G/B) 

 
       

Football / Soccer socks $9.00        

     
 

  
Total Amount Due $ 

 
 

    

 

 
ALL THE ABOVE ITEMS ARE AVAILABLE AT THE SCHOOL CANTEEN 
 
UNIFORM SHOP OPERATING HOURS – MONDAY MORNINGS 

 

 

     
 

PRICES CURRENT AS AT TERM 2 2017 
 
 

    

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

         NOTICES 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The school is a member of the Amart All Sports 
Community Kickbacks Program.  Customers of Amart 
All Sports can elect Bardia Public School to receive 
credits against purchases made. 
 
You will need to join the Amart All Sports Team Amart 
Loyalty Program and nominate Bardia Public School as 
your “Relevant Participating Club or School”. 
 
You will receive a loyalty program card which must be 
swiped or selected when purchasing goods in store or on-
line in order for the school to accrue credits.  Once the 
school’s credits reach $2000 (ex GST) within a 12 month 
period the school will receive a 5% store credit ($100). 
 
This is a convenient way for the school to acquire 
sporting equipment for the benefit of all our students. 
 
Bardia Public School 
Initiated by Bardia Public School P & C Association 
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